
Coca-Cola Boyne 10k Event – UPDATE!

Check out photos from the day!  Thanks to everyone who took part.  Photos
courtesy of DroghedaLife.com.

Photos here –
http://www.droghedalife.com/791/283934/a/2017-coca-cola-boyne-10k-photo-speci
al

 

Dave Turner and Ann Kierans from Drogheda & District Support 4 Older People
with Nuala Reilly, and Shane Larkin from Drogheda & District A.C. and Bryan
Curry and Julie O’Shea from Boyne A.C. Photo:Colin Bell/pressphotos.ie

 

Drogheda & District Support 4 Older People is delighted to have been chosen
as the charity partner for this year’s Coca-Cola Boyne 10K event which takes
place on Sunday April 30th 2017.  The run is now one of the most eagerly
awaited and well established annual events in the town, thanks to the great

http://dds4op.com/?p=636
http://www.droghedalife.com/791/283934/a/2017-coca-cola-boyne-10k-photo-special
http://www.droghedalife.com/791/283934/a/2017-coca-cola-boyne-10k-photo-special
http://dds4op.com/wp-content/uploads/2017/03/2017-Coca-Cola-10k-run.jpg


work of the Boyne AC and the Drogheda and District AC and, of course, the
many sponsors and supporters.

In order to maximise the unique position as the nominated charity DDS4OP
would like to ask people taking part in the event to run on our behalf. 
Sponsorship cards are available at our office or can be emailed, posted or
delivered.   Each runner will also receive a running bib with our logo on it.

For additional information please call in to our office at 7 The Haymarket or
phone  1800200100,  0419847764  or  0863772777.   Further  details  about  our
charity can be found on our website www.dds4op.com or our Facebook page.

All monies raised will be used to help support the six services we provide
for the health, safety, wellbeing and community involvement of older people
living in Drogheda and the surrounding areas.

http://www.dds4op.com

